
 

 

 
 

 
The Legal Marketing Association Southeast Region is offering a scholarship for one 
LMASE member to attend this year's LMASE Regional Conference on September 26–
27 in Greenville, SC. Thanks to our scholarship sponsor, Wicker Park Group, for making 
this opportunity possible! 
 
The scholarship includes registration to the conference, hotel, and up to $600 in travel 
expenses. The winner will be asked to present key takeaways from the conference in a 
three-part series of articles to be published in the region's monthly newsletter, LMASE 
Connection. 
 
Completed applications must be submitted to Jennifer Scotton at 
jscotton@brookspierce.com by close of business on Friday, July 13. The winner will be 
notified by July 20 and announced in the August LMASE Connection Newsletter. 
 
 
Name: 
Law Firm/Company: 
Title: 
Address: 
Email Address: 
Phone: 
LMASE Local Steering Committee: 
 
In 350 words or less, please describe how you would benefit from attending the 
LMASE Regional Conference and share the information and lessons learned with 
those in your community (company and LMASE Local Steering Committee). 
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